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Staff Question Regarding SDGs::Prop Review Required

The following question arose regarding the standby diesel generators. A response would be beneficial to the
staff as they continue to internalize the design aspects during pre-application. An email response would be
fine, but reminder that | will add that publicly to ADAMS. Please also advise whether the information contained
in the question causes this email to be proprietary; if so, it may be withheld from the public in our ADAMS

system.

In the event of a LOOP or SBO, it is not clear if operation on battery power alone is sufficient for the
first 72 hours, or if the SDGs would be required during this time frame. From previous information it
appears that the SDGs must be used to accomplish the High Pressure DHR function during this time
period. Can you help us understand this thinking?

Regards, Joelle

Joelle.Starefos@nrc.gov




